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While veterans are on their Honor Flight plane, a surprise “mail call” is held and each 
participant receives a quantity of letters to open and review.    
 
The messages include cards, drawings, and other items of appreciation and gratitude for 
the veterans' service to their country from family, friends, students and the local 
community.  These have proven very impactful to the flight. Here are some tips for 
writing mail for Honor Flight” 
 
Address the mail as "Dear Veteran" if you don't know the veteran's name.  
 
Be meaningful… 

• Keep your message positive….Brief messages are fine. 
• Express gratitude for their service. 
• Share hopeful messages, well wishes, and positive 

thoughts. 
• Prayers are welcome, however please avoid excessive 

religious comments. 
• Share about yourself, family, hobbies, work, school, 

pets, travel, interests, etc. 
• Abstain from writing about violence, killings, illness, 

injury, death, and dying, etc. 
• Avoid all mention of politics. 

 
Be creative and have fun ! 

• Consider drawing or painting a picture instead.  Please 
add a note to kids’ drawings with their age. 

• Please refrain from u sing glitter or confetti. 
• Include your name and return address (optional) so 

veterans can write back. (Although they may not.) 
• Don't seal or date the mail so veterans can easily open.  

 
Send it early to the address indicated by your local Honor Flight 

chapter -- at least two weeks before the flight. 
 

 

 
 

 


